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On 18 November 2019, the Local Government and Elections (Wales) Bill was introduced 

in the Senedd. 

On 22 October 2019, the Business Committee agreed, in accordance with Standing 

Order 26.9, to refer the Bill to the Equality, Local Government and Communities 

Committee for discussion and reporting on the general principles. 

On 26 November 2019, in accordance with Standing Order 26.7, the Business 

Committee agreed a timetable for the Committee's consideration of the general 

principles of the Bill and agreed that the Committee should report to the Senedd by 13 

March 2020. 

The Business Committee also agreed that Stage 2 proceedings should be completed by 

22 May 2020, subject to the general principles of the Bill being agreed by the Senedd. 

At their meeting of 18 May, Business Managers agreed to a request from the Minister 

for Local Government and Housing to extend the deadline for Stage 2 proceedings to 9 

October 2020, due to the current Covid-19 emergency.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


